
March 2020               Pittsburg Yacht Club—The Yeoman    Page 1 

 Enjoy the Yeoman Online — Visit us on the web at www.pittsburgyc.com 

_N.JPG?_NC_CAT=100&_NC_OHC=IWD2ZNUJ-T4AQL_QNRKI9QASSHY8ZEZLUVUUQO-
ZDYPWCP1IWQWL-

 
The Pittsburg Yacht Club’s Monthly Publication March 2020 Monica Fraga, Editor 

PYC Board & Committees .... pg. 3 

Commodore’s Report  ......... pg. 4 

Vice Commodore’s Report... pg. 4 

Port Captain’s  Report ......... pg. 5 

Membership ........................ pg. 5 

PICYA………………………………….pg. 5 

Sunshine .............................. Pg. 6 

 

Fleet Captain’s Report ......... pg. 6 

Rear Commodores Report ... pg. 6 

Special Events…………………….pg. 6 

From the Kitchen………………..pg. 7 

Minutes………………………………pg. 8 

Flyers………………………………….pgs.  9-15 

Calendars…………………………...pgs.  16-18 

Birthdays/Anniversaries……..pg. 19 

Thank you to our sponsors!..pgs.  20-23 

I NS I D E  T H I S  I SS U E…  



Page 2                                  Pittsburg Yacht Club —The Yeoman March 2020 

Enjoy the Yeoman Online — Visit us on the web at www.pittsburgyc.com 



March 2020               Pittsburg Yacht Club—The Yeoman    Page 3 

 Enjoy the Yeoman Online — Visit us on the web at www.pittsburgyc.com 

ROSTER OF OFFICERS 2020 
Commodore 

Joe Miyamoto (925) 813-1684 
commodore@pittsburgyc.com 

 

Vice Commodore 

Shannon Davis (303) 902-6120 
vicecommodore@pittsburgyc.com 

 

Rear Commodore 

Denise Davis (925) 584-2767 

rearcommodore@pittsburgyc.com 
 

Port Captain 

Samantha Fox (916) 476-3123 
portcaptain@pittsburgyc.com 

 

Fleet Captain  

Johnny Morgan (925) 250-5244 
fleetcaptain@pittsburgyc.com 

 

Treasurer 

Ben Blair (408) 309-0163 
treasurer@pittsburgyc.com 

 

Secretary 

Lynn Fogleman (925) 200-5307 
secretary@pittsburgyc.com 

 

Staff Commodore 

Jan Cutaia Iaconis (925) 783-0812 
staffcommodore@pittsburgyc.com 

PYC Location and Mailing Address 

3 Marina Blvd. 
         Post Office Box 971 
         Pittsburg, CA 94565 

Club Phone: (925) 432-1056   
E-Mail Address: pittsurgyc@pittsburgyc.com 

Website: www.pittsburgyc.com 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/Pittsburg/ 

Reservations 

Events, Wednesday & Friday Night Dinner Reservations 
& Square Reg. Sales 

Lynn Fogleman (C)  925.200.5307 
Margie Huff (Asst.) 925.7541644 
Sue Howell (Asst.) 925.439.9225 

eventreservations@pittsburgyc.com 

Facilities 

Building & Grounds  
Chair: Jan Cutaia Iaconis 

John Birdsell 
Ken Oranje 

Jay Sanchez 
Dan Dobbs 
Steven Biles 

George Grech 
Ed Borjon 

Glenn Wilson 

Galley/Kitchen 
Chair: Shirley Acosta 

Special Events 
Chair: Jan Cutaia Iaconis 

Chris Brodsky 
Margo Miyamoto 

Carol Teiche 
Kat Parette/Kimberly Wilkerson 

Decorating 
Chair: Denise Davis 

Shannon Davis 
Shirley Acosta 

Marlon & Judi Brandle 
Dan & Meri Dobbs 

House & Rules 

Chair: Margo Miyamoto 

Chris Brodsky 

Associations 

IOBG 
George Iaconis 

Jan Cutaia Iaconis 
Ben Blair 

PICYA 
Jack Michael 

Marilyn Sperling 
Joe Miyamoto 

RBOC 
Joan Marsh 
Jack Michael 

Galley Supplies Buyer 
Chair: Steve Biles 

Dan Dobbs 

Social 

Carol Teiche 

Mari Block 

Enterprize & Events 

Joan Marsh (C) 925.427.6607 
Dorothy O’Connor 925.427.6540 

Safety 
Chair: Marlon Brandle 

Samantha Fox 
Johnny Morgan 

 

Administration 

Bylaws 
Chair: Mike Mirata 

George Iaconis 
Margo Miyamoto 

Dan Dobbs 
Joan Marsh 
Rich Irwin 

Gary McGrath 

Budget & Finance 
Chair: Jan Cutaia Iaconis 

Joan Marsh 
Shannon & Denise Davis 

Margo Miyamoto 
Ben Blair 

Operational Procedures 
Chair: George Iaconis 

Margo Miyamoto 
Carol Teiche 
Dan Dobbs 

Yeoman 

Chair: Monica Fraga 

Chris Brodsky (Flyers) 

Evie Dopart (Proof Reader) 

Dan & Mari Dobbs 

Membership & Marketing 
Chair: Margie Huff 

Lynn Fogleman 
Jan Cutaia Iaconis (Facebook page) 
Sharon Rintala (90 Day Members) 

Elections 
Chair: Chris Brodsky 

(Committee Appointed in March) 

Nominating 
Chair: Vacant 

(Committee Appointed in March) 

Parliamentarian 
Gary McGrath 

Sunshine 

Susan McDaniel  

Web Site, Group Mailing & Roster 

Chair: Judi Adcock 

Judi@adcocks.us 

Peter Adcock (Roster) 

Director 

Steve Biles (2020-21) 
(925) 473-9677 

sbiles3@comcast.net 
 

Director 
Dan Dobbs (2020-21)  

(858) 722-3002 
Ddobbs48@gmail.com 

 

Director 
Margie Huff (2019-20) 

(925) 389-1644 
margientom@aol.com 

Director 

George Iaconis (2020) 
(925) 260-6070 

g.iaconis@yahoo.com 
 

Director 
Denise Davis (2019-20)  

(925) 584-2767 
nelsondenise2000@yahoo.com 

 

Director 
Peter Adcock (2020-21) 

(425) 633-9687 
Peter@adcocks.us 

2020 COMMITTEES 

Yeoman Editor 

Monica Fraga   monica@travel-2-go.com   925.783.3930 
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We are still recovering from the loss of our Rear Commodore, Steve Brodsky.  

Everywhere you look around the club you see evidence of his past work and 

accomplishments.  It is no wonder he was the recipient of the club’s highest honor, the 

Yachtsman of the Year at the Past Commodore’s Ball.  If you want to honor Steve, 

please share your stories at his Celebration of Life on March 21st. 

 

We lost yet another member when Sharon Rintala passed away on Wednesday, February 

12th.  Come to share your memories about Sharon with the family during the annual 

corn beef and cabbage dinner on March 14th. 

 

February was a busy month with the Super Bowl Party, Bridge Marina cruise in and the 

Crab Feed.  While the outcome of the Super Bowl was a major disappointment, the 

appetizers and potluck brought by the members was a feast to remember.  Special thanks 

go to Jan Cutaia and Margo Miyamoto for organizing the dishes and cleaning up and 

Margo and Denise Davis for the decorations that created a gametime atmosphere 

complete with footballs, Pom poms and goal posts. 

 

I am sure the Crab Feed will be a huge success with Zandonella Catering’s special 

marinated crab.  Based on the reservation count we should have some 125 people at the 

event. 

 

On the Horizon we have the Dan O’Connor memorial Corn Beef and Cabbage dinner by 

Chef Mark Pavusko and Marlon Brandle (see flyer in Yeoman) and March 18th is the 

Birthday Anniversary potluck (see flyer in Yeoman).  Solano Yacht Club will be 

cruising in to enjoy the Corn Beef and Cabbage dinner. 

 

March 13th will be general meeting night.  We are encouraging our new members to 

attend the meeting so they can become involved in the club.   

 

This year we are bringing back the volunteer cooks featuring member chefs on 

Wednesday and Friday general meeting nights.  Shirley Acosta will be providing 

instruction for planning and preparing meals for both Wednesday and Friday dinners at 

the yacht club.  She has some great menus planned such as Chicken Marsala with 

mushroom sauce and jalapeño popper pork loin.  For the first class, Shirley taught seven 

members how to prepare tacos, rice and beans for Taco Wednesday.  This will become a 

regular event the second Wednesday of every month. 

 

Denise Davis was approved by the board (subject to general membership approval) to 

fill the position of Rear Commodore. Jan Cutaia will chair the Building and Grounds 

Committee, and Lynn Havens will chair the Nominating Committee.  Please give your 

support to Denise, Jan and Lynn so we can look forward to another successful year. 

NEXT YEOMAN ARTICLES OR SUBMISSIONS ARE DUE ON MARCH 15TH 
Early submissions are greatly appreciated. 

 

  
 

FROM THE BRIDGE 

COMMODORE  
JOE MIYAMOTO 

commordore@pittsburgyc.com 

(925) 813-1684 

  
 

FROM THE BAR DECK 

VICE COMMODORE 
SHANNON DAVIS 

vicecommordore@pittsburgyc.com 

(925) 813-1684 

We kicked off the year with our 

New Year’s Day Commodore’s 

Cruise Out and Brunch. On January 

25th  we celebrated the achievements 

of the last year at our Past 

Commodore’s Ball including live 

music by the Project 4 band. A 

Friday night dinner and some 

Wednesday night dinners have been 

well attended. We also had a couple 

of large member and non-member 

events during January. The 

foregoing occasions resulted in the 

largest sales days for the bar in 

January. We are glad to see our 

members enjoy the bar on any day. 

Remember, we open every day at 4.  

The Pittsburg Yacht Club is a non-

profit organization.  It takes a lot to 

cover the operating expenses of the 

club. We try to keep our bar prices 

low for our members with the 

revenue covering the cost of our 

inventory and contributing to our 

overhead costs. So, when you 

patronize the club not only do you 

get to enjoy visiting with your 

friends, you are helping keep the 

club in operation! 

Thank you for your support!  

Cheers! 
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Bridge Marina cruised in Friday, 

February 6th-8th with six boats. They, 

as always, were perfect guests and said 
they enjoyed themselves. 

 

Looking forward to seeing Solano for the weekend of our St 
Paddy’s Day bash. It looks like it is going to be fun and it 

always is when we have DJ  Charles Watergate to dance to after 

dinner. 
 

Oh yes! Please mark your calendars as we have Hidden Harbor 

YC joining Barbary Coast and Discovery Bay for our Western 
Night.  

FROM THE PORT 
PORT CAPTAIN 

SAMANTHA FOX 
portcaptain@pittsburgyc.com 

916.476.3123 

MEMBERSHIP & MARKETING 
MARGIE HUFF 
margientom@aol.com 

925.389.1644 

To date from January general meeting we have 7 new 
members. I am anxious to introduce them at our March general 
meeting. The Membership and Marketing committee met on 
January 29th. We continue to discuss ideas for getting new 
members involved.  I've reviewed recent new members 
applications to see who indicated committees that might interest 
them and plan to follow up with these members.  We also 
discussed businesses to approach regarding being Yeoman 
sponsors. 
  Jan and I will be reviewing designs for cruise-out T-
shirts. We hope to have samples by March. Ben supplying me 
with lists of members who have paid their 2020 dues.  I've filled 
out their membership cards and they are available in a Rolodex 
at the bar. Ask one of the bartenders to check on yours if you 
haven’t already received yours.  Out of area members needing 
cards can e-mail me at margientom@aol.com and I will mail 
them to you.  

Reminder:  Payment for 2020 membership renewals are 
due by the end of March. 
 

 

The February 3rd dinner meeting was held at Coyote Point Yacht Club in San Mateo. Representing Pittsburg 
Yacht Club were delegates Marilyn Sperling and Joan Marsh and included Richard Sperling and Rich Hardy as 
guests.  The March 2nd  meeting will be held at Stockton Yacht Club. 
 
The Spring Leadership Conference will be held March 21st from 9AM – 2PM at the Martinez Yacht Club. PYC 
officers and directors are encouraged to attend, all PYC members are also invited; the application form and agen-
da is on the PICYA.org website. Fee is $25 which includes breakfast and lunch. 
 
Opening Day on the Bay will be April 26th. This years' theme is “Bounties on the Bay”. Last year we had a table 
of 10 on board the PICYA Committee Boat (with the judging team and Grand Marshal) Cabernet Sauvignon out 
of Alameda. Details are on the PICYA.org website. Please let me or Joan Marsh know if you would like to attend. 
 
Petaluma Yacht Club put out a warning to boaters that the Petaluma River is in need of dredging so please avoid 
the area until further notice. Several boats have been stuck in the mud trying to navigate the river. 
 
Governor Newsom has “restarted” the Delta Conveyance Project as a single tunnel version of the previous 
“WaterFix” project. This will significantly impact boaters' access to the Delta during the 13+ years of construc-
tion. I will be sending letters to our State Representatives to oppose this project. 
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A sympathy card was sent to the family of Sharon Rintala, who 
passed away February 12th.  If you know of someone who needs a 

little sunshine, please contact me. 

SUNSHINE REPORT 

 
BY SUE MCDANIEL 

mcisback19@yahoo.com  |  

FROM THE REAR 
REAR COMMODORE 

DENISE DAVIS 
 

rearcommodore@pittsburgyc.com 
925.584.2767 

First I want to share my sincere 
condolences to the Brodsky family. It is 

with so much sadness that we lost Steve Brodsky as our Rear 
Commodore.  Steve's knowledge and expertise over the past 
years in what he has done to improve every aspect within and 
outside of our yacht club, was unbelievable.  We all will miss 
him so much. 
 
I want to thank the PYC Board for taking over the Rear 
Commodore duties and I will do my very best to successfully 
fulfill the responsibility this year.  I am learning every day all 
aspects of this position and I want to thank everyone for their 
support and assistance during this difficult transition. 
 
I want to begin this year by saying thank you to the following 
members ~ to Glenn Abrams for fixing the dollie tires 
allowing us to maneuver moving the chairs in & out of the 
club.  Thank you to Jan & George Iaconis replacing broken 
lattice outside. Jan has cleaned, replaced the sand in the 
smokers post & repaired the top part of our fence post behind 
the smokers post, recementing the top part of the 
fence.  Thank you to Richard Hardy for replacing & installing 
new lighting & electrical in the Enterprise Room.  I want to 
thank George Grech & Rich Irwin for their help arranging our 
Valentine's day vases for our tables. 
 
Over the past month water has accumulated on the bottom of 
the refrigerator, we have concluded this was due to the 
constant door opening during our events.  Condensation 
builds up inside when the temperature rises. Please limit 
opening and closing the doors as much as possible.  Also 
thank you so much to everyone who cooks in the kitchen and 
has kept the kitchen clean with all dishes washed & put away. 

SPECIAL EVENTS &  
DECORATING CHAIR 

DENISE DAVIS 
nelsondenise2000@yahoo.com 

 

Hello PYC Cruisers, 
 
We have an exciting early season trip planned down-bay to 
South Beach Harbor / Yacht Club on Friday April 10 - Monday 
4/13.  South Beach Harbor is located next to Oracle Park (SF 
Giants) in San Francisco.  Some of us will be coming home on 
Sunday while others will be coming home on Monday.  The cost 
is 1.25 per foot per night.  I just found out that Meri Dobbs is 
the new Fleet Captain with the Carver Club. She wants to bring 
her club along so we will be partnering with Carver Club on this 
cruise-out.  Please let me know ASAP if you can make it 
because our numbers will determine how I approach dinners and 
Sunday brunch with South Beach YC. 
 
Please let me know if you can make our cruise-out to Vallejo 
coming up in two weeks Feb 21 - 23. 
 
More information to come. 

FLEET CAPTAIN 

JOHNNY MORGAN 
fleetcaptan@pittsburgyc.com 

 
 

I want to give a huge thank you to all my decorating committee 
members as well as other members for all our 2019 events and 
our 2020 Past Commodore Ball decorations.  This year's 
decorations for our upcoming Crab Feed will be limited since 
there will be a large number of plates, bowls etc. on the tables; 
however, we will meet to plan our Annual Saint Patrick's Day 
event decorations with new ideas for all our members to enjoy. 
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FROM THE PYC KITCHEN 

CHEF 
SHIRLEY ACOSTA 

 

 
From the PYC Kitchen; Chef Shirley Acosta 
Hello members, 
I’m here to tell you about some great ideas that our Commodore Joe has brought to my attention.   We’re 
bringing back members to cook on Wednesday nights. It will be great to have our members participate in 
cooking. We will be introducing taco night every 2nd Wednesday.   
I will be putting together some cooking classes to show how to cook and shop for 30 to 50 people. I’m getting 
more people telling me they don’t know how to cook for a large group of people, so I’m willing to have some fun 
in the kitchen- with cooking classes.  This club is like family, we see each other on a weekly basis so we need 
members to participate, so please help make this successful. If you are cooking we have cooking helpers that are 
willing to assist. 
We have Wednesday dinners which are $10 and Friday General Meeting dinners which are $18.  I will have 
cooking classes for both of these events. Below are scheduled dates for cooking classes.                                               

Cooking class Wednesday, February 12 at 4:30, Menu:  Authentic beef taco, mexican rice, beans and all the 
fixings.  

  
Cooking class Saturday, February 29 at 2:30pm, Menu: Chicken Marcella w/mushroom, mashed potatoes, 

green bean and carrot, salad, hot buns.  Pineapple upside down cupcakes will bake the night before 
Friday at 4pm. 

 
Cooking class Friday March 13 at 2:30pm, Menu:  Jalapeno Popper Pork Lion, red roast potatoes, veggies, 

hot garlic bread, salad and Carrot cake. 
 
Rules of the Kitchen 
 

PYC will pay you for the food you purchase for Wednesday night dinners, be sure to keep your receipt and 
give them to Ben Blair who will reimburse you by check. Remember, you’re on somewhat of a budget 
you don’t want to spend $250. Keep your budget at $200 to $220. 

 
Friday night dinners are a bit different since our members are paying $18.  So we all expect more. I try to 

make the meals more elaborate. Pick a meal and just do it! That’s how I got started.  Just don’t go over 
$450. Have fun with it. 

 
I don’t make the rules but if you’re cooking and you have 4 helpers, 2 only will get to eat free, the other two 

will have to pay. 
 

We also need people to help clean up after the cooks get done, so please help on Wednesday Night dinners. 
 
We would love to see some members to step up and cook for our Friday night general meeting dinners so the 
cooking classes on 29th and March 13th are geared for more of the gourmet meals. 
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January 8, 2020 Pittsburg Yacht Club Board Minutes 
5:35 P.M. Called to order 
 
George made a motion to approve previous minutes – 2nd 
by Steve – approved. 
Commodore: January 10th is the General Meeting and 
membership will approve new directors. 
$5,000 was transferred to the Reserve account.  Shirley is 
going to do dinner on meeting nights.  We need Wednes-
day night volunteers and yachting yearbook needs to be 
ordered. 
Treasurer: Passed out P&Ls for 2019. We are looking pret-
ty good. 
Vice: Thanked 2019 help with his position as Rear Com-
modore.  December 18th was a wine tasting – we now have 
a Harkin Pinot Noir.  All events did well at the bar – 
grossed $8000. 
Rear: Table setup is a learning curve and thanked Dan 
Dobbs for all his help.   Moving tables and chairs to new 
shed. 
Port: 9 cruise-ins on the calendar. 
Fleet: February – pop-up cruise - down bay - and is work-
ing on cruise out schedule. 
Staff: No report 
Website: Current 
Marketing and membership: 2 new members – Cashdollar.  
Processing one new application.  Holding a membership 
and marketing meeting on January 29th – wants to focus on 
sponsors. 
Bylaws: Will take changes to the membership meeting on 
January 10th. 
Operational: No report 
Budget: Will report at the next meeting. 
Decorating: New Year’s went great and they are working 
on decorations for the Commodore’s Ball. 
Special Events: Passed out event schedule. 
Galley: Couldn’t order from Sysco needs help with getting 
in to Sysco’s ordering app. 
Past Functions: New Year’s Eve and Day went well. 
Upcoming: Past Commodore’s January 25, 2020,  Super 
Bowl February 2, Crab Feed Feb. 22nd, St. Patrick’s Day 
March 14th. 
Old Business: General meeting membership will vote on 
bylaw change for visitor usage. 
New: Bathroom paper towel dispensers being changed.  
Sanitizer and glove dispensers in kitchen. 
Vice Commodore will fill in for Commodore while he is 
on vacation. 
Adjourned: 6:30    Submitted by Lynn Fogleman Secretary  
                                   

Pittsburg Yacht Club Board of Directors February 5, 2020 
Called to order: 5:30 P.M. 
 
Commodore called for approval of previous meetings minutes.  
Approved. 
Commodore: Reviewed notes from Emergency Board meeting – 
Denise is active but not ratified for rear commodore.  We will 
need new director once she is approved at the next general meet-
ing. 
April 1, 2020 is the joint meeting with PYCE to approve their 
new board – 5:00 P.M. 
Manager’s course February 13th at the adult education center. 
We will start Taco Wednesday February 12th – Shirley will teach 
a class to make tacos that night. 
Lynn Havens will be new nominating committee chair. 
Treasurer: Presented year end reports – bills paid to date. 
Vice Commodore: Excused – Commodore present report – Bar 
gross last month $8671 with a net of $3225 – 37%.  One bartend-
er – Shelly – will be out for 2 weeks Mark will fill in. 
Rear Commodore: Glen Abrams fixed the tires on the dolly.  Del-
Monte called for refrigerator leaking. We are going to need a new 
refrigerator and freezer – she will check in to prices.  Light was 
fixed in Enterprise closet.  Napkins have been ordered for Febru-
ary 14th.  Asked for sweet and low to be ordered.  She attended 
PYCE meeting last week. 
Port Captain: Bridge Marina is cruising in February 7th.   Hidden 
Harbor cruising in Memorial Day. Benicia coming in weekend of 
Crab Feed but will probably not be attending the crab feed. 
Fleet Captain: February 22nd cruising out to Vallejo.  Mildred 
Island in July, Devil’s Island Labor Day, So, Beach is a possibil-
ity in April.  
Staff Commodore: No report 
Website: Website doing well and checking in to Yahoo Groups. 
Membership: New members: Henderson, Bakers, Bodley.   Had a 
meeting January 29th – calling new members to personally invite 
them to General Meeting was discussed along with sending out 
feedback letters.  Working on cruise out T-Shirts. 
Bylaws: No report 
Operational: No report 
Building and Grounds: Working on a few repairs 
Budget: Working on completing final year end. 
Decorating: 2 new members have joined the committee. 
Special Events: August 8th Masquerade Party. 
Galley: New dispensers for towels, soap etc. ordered.   
Yeoman: Articles due February 15th. 
Upcoming Events: Possible Spring fund raiser – Blues Band 
April 11th or April 18th.    May 2nd Cinco De Mayo food from 
Mecca being donated. 
Old Business: If you have a copy of last months’ gross profit fly-
er please return to Ben or throw it away. 
New Business: Need new people to attend General Meetings – 
send out a General Meeting flyer was one suggestion.  New mem-
bers would be offered a free dinner in their welcome letter. 
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April 
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May 

Out & About  
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If you are interested in advertising, please contact 
Ben Blair @ treasurer@pittsburgyc.com 

 

PRICES FOR ONE YEAR 

Business Card Size ...................................... 125.00 

¼ Page ......................................................... 175.00 

½ Page ......................................................... 300.00 

Full Page ...................................................... 400.00 

Inside Front Cover Full Page ....................... 475.00 

Inside Front Cover ½ Page .......................... 325.00 

Inside Back Cover Full Page........................ 475.00 

Inside Back Cover ½ Page .......................... 325.00 

Outside Back Cover ½ Page........................ 350.00 

Outside Back Cover ¼  Page....................... 175.00 

PRICES FOR ONE MONTH 

Business Card Size ...................................... 30.00 

¼ Page ......................................................... 40.00 

½ Page ......................................................... 75.00 

Full Page ...................................................... 100.00 

 

The following apply if there is not an existing ad 

already in place. 

Inside Front Cover Full Page ....................... 120.00 

Inside Front Cover ½ Page .......................... 65.00 

Inside Back Cover Full Page........................ 120.00 

Inside Back Cover ½ Page .......................... 65.00 

Outside Back Cover ½ Page........................ 80.00 
 

Price of design not included. Please provide camera 
ready art. (If you would like Monica to design your ad 
there will be a $25.00 fee.) 

 

After payment is arranged, please submit ad 
information to Monica Fraga at monica@travel-2-
go.com or  PO Box 971, Pittsburg, CA 94565 

Happy 
Anniversary 

Happy 
Birthday 

03/01 Johnny Campos 
03/01 Kristina Hayes 
03/01 Michael Pieper 
03/05 Linda Lucido 
03/06 David Fogleman 
03/06 Marlane Marchetti 
03/08 Gloria Martin 
03/07 David Stickney 
03/14 Marilyn Voss 
03/15 Carol Promessi 
03/20 Jan Cutaia-Iaconis 
03/21 Vicki Scholenthaler 

03/23 Barry Callister 
03/23 George Monterrey 
03/24 Edward Borjon 
03/24 Ken Oranje 
03/25 Paula Cooper 
03/25 Karen Steele 
03/25 Woody Hendersen 
03/26 Marlon Brandle 
03/27 Barbara Riley 
03/30 Nancy Borjon 
03/31 Peter Adcock 

03/29 Samantha & George Converse 
3/27   Brian (Tito) & Shelly Dorsey 
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Pittsburg Yacht Club 
Po Box 971  Pittsburg, California 94565 


